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Subject: Feedback on the Consultation RIS

I am disappointed that polystyrene packaging has not been specifically addressed as its degradation in the environment easily occurs through abrasion and there are few recycling schemes available.
I support polystyrene being subject to Mandatory Advance Disposal Fee but instead of being subject to a weight fee, be subject to a volume fee.

Regards
Craig Walters
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